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3:20- Meeting

Campus Updates

A.

Members of the SDMC discussed the budget for the 2019-2020 school year. Ms. Jordan shared
information she received concerning recapture funds owed to the state at the principal meeting.
At the current moment the school campus is targeted to lose 132,00 dollars. We discussed
different strategies the campus can implement during early enrollment for the 2019-2020 school
year to combat lost funds.

Dismissal App options: members of the SDMC meeting received information regarding a new
resource tool to enhance dismissal. SDMC members will discuss this option at the next SDMC
meeting after all members can research the new app.

Instruction

A.

SDMC members discussed the implementation of the emergent reader after school program.
The program will be held after school on Tuesdays and Thursdays to assist students who have
mastered prerequisite skills. Four teachers will participate as the lead teachers for the after-
school program.

The option of splitting Mrs. Hale’s former class during teacher’s literacy block was discussed.
Members of the SDMC proposed to provide an opportunity for a classroom teacher to transition
to Mrs. Hale’s classroom in the afternoon to provide students literacy instruction instead of
students joining multiple classrooms in the morning to receive literacy instruction.

District Updates

A. The proposal of Modified TADS for the 2019-2020 school year was discussed. The option of
Modified TADS would allow experienced teachers to receive a modified appraisal tool.

B. During the principals meeting it was proposed to add more prekindergarten classes to schools
that have additional space to accommodate students. The idea of reopening the old Fonwood
campus on Seneca was discussed.

Staff concerns

A. The overwhelming number of students that have been absence due to sickness. Steps being

taken to rectify the situation includes the school being disinfected during the weekend by
custodial staff and Nurse Ivory providing disinfected wipes to all teachers to use to disinfect
classrooms.



